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 2024 Little Thompson River  
Pedestrian Bridge 

Addendum #1 
To all plan holders of the 2024 Little Thompson River Pedestrian Bridge contract documents.   

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 1 dated September 19, 2024 on the Bid Form. 

Bid Opening: October 15, 2024, at or before 2:00 pm local time 

The following revisions are hereby made to the Contract Documents: 

September 19, 2024 
 

1. Question: Will traffic control be required for the project?   
Answer:  Yes, it is expected that traffic control will be required to unload and set the bridge.  Any other 
contractor operations that may impact traffic may also require traffic control.  Traffic control shall be 
included in the cost of Item No. 628-0002 BRIDGE GIRDER AND DECK UNIT (INSTALL ONLY) for 
any traffic control required to complete the project.  Contractor shall submit a traffic control plan to the 
Town of Johnstown for approval a minimum of 2 weeks prior to disruption of traffic on CR 46.5. 
 

2. Question: Will the bridge be spliced or delivered in one piece? 
Answer:  Contech will deliver the bridge in one piece. 
 

3. Question: What will the delivery route of the bridge be?   
Answer:  It is expected that Contech will deliver the bridge traveling west on WCR 46.5. 
 

4. Question: Will driver standby time be charged for the bridge? 
Answer:  Contech’s proposal to the Town includes 2 hours of driver standby time for unloading of the 
bridge.  Additional time beyond 2 hours will be charged at $100 / hour and will be the responsibility of the 
Contractor. 
 

5. Question: Can an Excel version of the bid schedule be provided?    
Answer:  Yes, an .xlsx version of the bid schedule will be uploaded to Bidnet along with this addendum.  
 

6. Question: Can you verify the quantity of trees to be removed?  
Answer: There are 6 trees to be removed. 3 are shown on Sheet Number 7 and the other 3 are shown on 
Sheet Number 13. 
 

7. Clarification:  All ground disturbing activities associated with the project must be complete by April 15, 
2025 as required by US Fish and Wildlife Service for protection of the Preble’s Jumping Mouse as required 
under the terms of the US Army Corps Nationwide Permit. Substantial completion shall be considered upon 
completion of all site restoration and ground disturbing activities. 
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8. Clarification:  The contractor may deposit all CLEAN excess excavation materials at the Town owned 
property, south of WCR 46.5, approximately 1000’ southwest of the project.  Location and materials must 
be approved by the Town of Johnstown. 
 

9. Clarification:  Prebid attendees list is attached to this addendum.

 

END OF ADDENDUM #1 


